DRAUGHTON  PARISH  COUNCIL

CHELKER WIND TURBINES
Public Consultation on Planning Application 24/2008/8665 submitted by Yorkshire Water Services

Summary list of concerns raised by Parish Council
(Our letters dated 14 July, 31 August and 28 November refer)

1. For practical reasons, the site is inappropriate for the proposed development.  It is too small for turbines of this size.  

2. The scale of the development represents a significant change of use of the site.
3. The visual impact of the development would have significant  detrimental effects on the landscape and on the setting of Bolton Abbey.

4. The visual impact would severely harm the amenity of the area for those living in it and the quality of the experience for those visiting it.
5. The Environmental Statement gives a misleading impression of the overall impact of the development.

6. The development is inconsistent with the Local Plan.
7. The ecology of the area would be adversely affected.  The applicant’s environmental report should address the environmental impact on an area of open countryside regardless of the existing wind turbines.

8. The turbines would be too close to existing residential settlements.  The development would therefore contravene best practice advice indicating that there should be a safe exclusion zone around turbines of at least 1.5km.
9. Because of the proximity of the site to people’s houses, there would be health risks for the local population, in terms of low frequency noise emissions and the effect of shadow flicker.

10. The proximity of the site to dwellings gives rise to significant safety concerns, and possibly legal consequences, because the safety fall zone for the turbines extends onto the neighbouring land.

11. There are safety concerns as regards the public footpath and public access road to the site.   The development contravenes guidelines that turbines should not oversail a public right of way.

12. The development also contravenes guidelines that turbines should be at least 200m away from land on which horses are ridden.
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